
 

 

INTEROFFICE MEMO 
 
 DATE: July 12, 2013 PHONE: (909) 387-4518 
 
 FROM: Terri Rahhal, Planning Director MAIL CODE: 0187 
  Land Use Services Department 
   
 TO: THE HONORABLE PLANNING COMMISSION 
 AGENDA ITEM #3 
 
 
SUBJECT: SYCAMORE PHYSICIANS PARTNERS, LLC; PROJECT #P201200220/CUP 
 
 
 
Due to an error on the Notice of Hearing published and mailed for this agenda item, the item was not 
properly noticed for a public hearing on July 18. A corrected Notice of Hearing was mailed with a 
letter of explanation to all parties who received the incorrect notice, and the item has been scheduled 
for hearing on August 8, 2013. 
 
Staff apologizes for the inconvenience this has caused those who were planning to attend the July 18 
Planning Commission hearing, and for the impact on the applicant’s schedule.  
 
 
Recommendation: Continue Item #3 to August 8, 2013. 
 

 


